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Good morning

My reference number is 20049023 and my name is Mark Wardle and I am a long term resident of] -

I wish to reiterate my objection to Tillbridge Solar development for the following reasons

The massive cumulative loss of essential farm land with the 3 Island Green Power,s 3 developments, 1 already
given planning consent and 2 awaiting a decision would be be catastrophic for food security, the incalculable
loss of wildlife habitat, the human cost of security fencing off of miles of countryside, the local rural
communities would end up being surrounded by miles of solar panels and associated equipment rather than
open farmland. To sacrifice all this for what is a woefully inefficient source of producing electricity would be a
gross mistake and the wrong use of productive farm in today’s uncertain future where food security is
paramount.

I hope His Majesty’s Planning Inspectorate sees the true folly and scale destruction this and other solar
developments will have on a area of national importance and beauty and makes the right decision.

Regards

Mark Wardle

Sent from my iPhone
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